M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO%Z._
DATE: March 27, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0198
Sale of Property — 890 Linden Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 13-0198,
Sale of Property — 890 Linden Avenue, which seeks authorization to sell all or a portion of City-
owned property 890 Linden Avenue, a triangular site at the intersection of MLK., Jr. Boulevard
and Linden Avenue.

A portion of this lot will be utilized by the Baltimore City Department of Transportation
to make roadway improvements including improvements to intersection and widening of MLK,
Jr. Boulevard. Through enactment of this sales ordinance, the residual portion, not utilized by
the Department of Transportation can put to more productive through sale of property to adjacent
property owner.

The BDC respectfully request that favorable consideration is given by the City Council
for Bill No. 13-0198.

i Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill12/13-0198
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